

Executive Board meeting 10 February 2020 Summary of outcomes

The chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members to the second meeting of the Executive Board of Eurojust.

Main discussions

The Executive Board discussed a proposal on the division of competences between the Administrative Director, the Executive Board, the President, and the College. The proposal will be included on the agenda of the College meeting of 10 March 2020, for a first reading.

The Executive Board discussed the process followed so far, the outstanding issues, and the next steps to take with respect to implementing the Withdrawal Agreement between the EU and the United Kingdom.